
 
 

Notice of Public Meeting Regarding Proposed 
Amendment to the Development Charges By-law 

 
 

 
On Tuesday, October 11, 2022 the Council of the Township of Oro-Medonte will hold a public 
meeting, pursuant to section 12 of the Development Charges Act, 1997, as amended, to 
present and obtain public input on proposed amendments to the municipality’s Development 
Charges (D.C.) By-law and underlying background study. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the Public Meeting of Council, and any person who 
attends the meeting may make representations relating to the proposed amendments to the 
D.C. By-law and background study.  The meeting will be held on: 
 

Tuesday, October 11, 2022 
10:30 am 

Township of Oro-Medonte Council Chambers 
Administration Centre 

Electronic Hybrid Meeting  
148 Line 7 South, Oro-Medonte, ON 

 
In order that sufficient information is made available to the public, the Development Charges 
background study was made available online at the municipality’s website Development 
Charges - Oro Medonte (oro-medonte.ca) on Friday, September 9, 2022.  
 
Copies of the proposed amendments to the D.C. By-law and the background study are also 
being made available as of September 20, 2022 from the Finance department at the above 
location. 
 
Interested persons may express their comments at the public meeting or in writing, addressed 
to the Director, Finance/Chief Financial Officer by e-mail to nmorrow@oro-medonte.ca or by 
mail or hand delivery addressed to the Director, Finance/Chief Financial Officer, Township of 
Oro-Medonte, 148 Line 7 South, Oro-Medonte, ON L0L 2E0 prior to 4:30 pm Thursday, 
October 6, 2022. 

 

https://www.oro-medonte.ca/municipal-services/taxes-finance/development-charges
https://www.oro-medonte.ca/municipal-services/taxes-finance/development-charges

